
Letter of Explanation 

 

May 20, 2021 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is an explanation for the proposed single-family home at 1840 Boone Trail Louisville, 

KY 40245. We are proposing to construct a single-family home for our clients to reside. If any 

other questions, please call our office at 502-225-9434.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Key Homes  


